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PRESS RELEASE
Kollath CPA Introduces KollathKares Grant Program for Wisconsin Nonprofit Organizations
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (October 15, 2020)
Contact:  Jessica Primrose, Firm Administrator, 608-416-1019 (Office)
The KollathKares Grant Program was started to actively support Kollath CPA's mission to provide community support by providing Wisconsin nonprofit organizations with needed funding. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A $1,500 grant will be awarded each quarter to a Wisconsin nonprofit organization that is voted on by the staff of Kollath CPA.  Nonprofit organizations that provide community support are welcome to submit one application each quarter.  Grant recipients are also encouraged to reapply following selection. 
In order to be considered for the quarterly $1,500 KollathKares Grant, applicants must complete and submit an online application on the final day of the quarter.  Applicants must also fit the following criteria:
· Be a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization 
· Provide support in the state of Wisconsin.
To view this quarter’s due date and to complete and submit your nonprofit organization’s application,
click here or visit kollathcpa.com and click the “Community Support” tab.
Kollath CPA is a professional services accounting firm with Wisconsin locations in the Madison, Brookfield, and Sauk Prairie. 
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